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We categorically reject the statements on the events of 1915, made in violation of historical facts 
and international law. Such attempts which clearly aim to exploit the pains of the past for political 
motives are totally null and void.

Türkiye has always advocated the promotion of peace, dialogue, mutual understanding and 
common prosperity at the global level and in its region. With this understanding, Türkiye has 
opened its archives, and proposed the establishment of a Joint Historical Commission for a just and 
scholarly examination of the events of 1915.

We stress that the efforts of radical circles to draw animosity from history should not be 
encouraged and reiterate our call to support the ongoing normalization process between Türkiye 
and Armenia.

https://www.mfa.gov.tr/no_-91_-bazi-ulkelerin-yetkililerince-1915-olaylarina-iliskin-yapilan-beyanlar-
hk.en.mfa
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